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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO  : All Regional Executive Directors 

 

FROM : The Undersecretary and Chief of Staff  

    

SUBJECT      : 167th MARITIME FORUM 

 

DATE  : 26 October 2021 

 

The Department of Environment and Natural Resources will be hosting the 167th 

Maritime Forum (MF167) on 27 October 2021 at 9:00 am via Zoom platform.  

 

It can be recalled that the DENR hosted the MF158 last year on 26 November 2020 

which was very successful and the Maritime League appreciated very much the cooperation 

and support that the DENR extended. 

 

In this regard, you or your designated representative are enjoined to attend said event. 

Attached is the agenda and invitation for your reference. 

 

 

 

 

 

       USEC. RODOLFO C. GARCIA 
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